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May 7, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Upcoming Construction of Crown Point South of La Playa – Ingraham Street 
Paving 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident: 
 
The City of San Diego will begin a project to repave a portion of Ingraham Street in the 
coming weeks. The project scope includes resurfacing Ingraham Street from Crown Point 
Drive to La Playa Avenue in Pacific Beach. A location map illustrating the project area is 
enclosed with this notice. 
 
Important information regarding this project: 
 
 Project name – Crown Point South of La Playa – Ingraham Street Paving 
 Construction schedule – This project is expected to begin and end in the summer of 

2024. 
 Construction days and hours – Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Specific 

construction activities may occur outside the standard construction days and hours to 
allow the project to progress efficiently. 

 Construction notices – The City’s contractor will distribute an informational door 
hanger approximately five days before construction begins. 

 Street access and parking – Temporary road closures, traffic rerouting, parking and 
access restrictions will be in effect during work hours. Temporary “No Parking” signs 
will be posted at least 72 hours before work begins, where required. Vehicles in 
violation of signs will be towed. Access to residences and businesses will be 
maintained. 

 Questions or concerns – For information about the Capital Improvements Program, 
visit sandiego.gov/cip. For project-specific questions, contact the Engineering & Capital 
Projects Department at 619-533-4207 or email engineering@sandiego.gov. Please 
reference “Crown Point South of La Playa – Ingraham Street Paving” in your inquiry. 

 Español – Para informes en español sobre este proyecto, por favor comuníquese al 619-533-
4207, oprima el botón número 9 cuando la grabación se lo indique, y mencione “Crown 
Point South of La Playa – Ingraham Street Paving” en su comunicación. 

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during the construction of this important 
improvement project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Regan Owen 
Project Manager 
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